
Friday 2nd February 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we said farewell to our visitors from Lianhua Primary School, China, who have been working 

with Year 6 pupils over the last fortnight. Cultural exchanges such as this are so rewarding for all involved. 

It was fascinating to see how our pupils and the overseas students worked together effectively despite 

some language barriers.   

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we look forward to celebrating Safer Internet Day, with the learning based around the 

theme ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online’. We’ll 

also be taking part in the Active Travel Tuesday on the same day, so bicycles and scooters at the ready! 

We will also see many of you on Thursday at the first of our spring term parent consultation evenings.  

Have a great weekend,  

Mr James Tottie (Headteacher) and Mr Jamie Winch (Deputy Headteacher) 

Wellbeing Champions 

Our Wellbeing Champions in Years 5 and 6 delivered some wonderful assemblies on ‘resilience’, one of 
our whole school values, this week. Thank you to Maggie M, Layla B, Alyssa T, Abbie C, Julia K and Emily N 
for presenting so many top tips on how to overcome tricky challenges. The interactive hoop activity was a 
great way of demonstrating how teamwork and determination can lead to success.   

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outside of school 

Emilia and Julia (Y5) took part in a girls’ football festival at Hardwick Primary School on Saturday 20th 
January, braving the chilly conditions. Well done to both girls for some great positioning, passing and 
goals! 

 

 
 

 

Sporting Success 

Our Y4 dodgeball and Y5 and Y6 tchoukball teams have recently participated in inter school competitions. 
The Year 4 dodgeball team won their competition and will now take part in the county finals. Our mixed 
Y5 and Y6 tchoukball team came a very impressive third out of twelve teams. We’re going to need to 
order a larger trophy cabinet at this rate, well done everybody! 

 
 

 

Measles Update 

Further to our recent update on measles and the importance of children having the MMR vaccine, Suffolk 
County Council have confirmed that vaccinations can be booked through the child’s GP practice or by 
booking an appointment directly by calling the Community and School Aged Immunisation Service on 
0300 55505055. The service also welcomes email enquiries to hct.csaissuffolk@nhs.net 

 

 

 
 

 

TTRS 

Our next Times Table Rock Stars battle starts today with each year group from Years 2-6 competing 
against one another. The battle concludes on Thursday morning. Good luck everyone!  
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www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk   Respect, Resilience and Readiness   01284 755211 

Dates for your Diary 

Tues 6th Feb      Active Travel Tuesday/Safer Internet Day 

Thurs 8th Feb                   Parent Consultations  

Mon 12th Feb                   Parent Consultations 

4th- 8th March      Book Fair 

Thurs 7th March                                             World Book Day 

Fri 8th March     FOSWS Discos- non-uniform 

Fri 15th March     Comic Relief Day – wear something sporty & red 

Fri 22nd March                                                FOSWS Quiz  

Mon 25th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 1 

Wed 27th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 2 
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